Muscogee (CREEXK) Nation

Executive Office

DATE: December 26, 2024

TO: All Muscogee (Creek) Nation Employees
FROM: David W. Hill, Principal Chief
SUBJECT: Early Release — Holiday Closing

All Muscogee (Creek) Nation offices will close at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, December 30, 2024 for
the New Year holiday. Normal business hours will resume on Thursday, January 2, 2025.

Please be sure that you reschedule any prior appointments and I wish each employee and your
families a safe and enjoyable holiday.

Sincerely,

\ \
Oaweol W, Nkl
David W. Hill
Principal Chief
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